
 

 

 
 

The BSA thought it would be good to have an event before the end 
of term, as we will all be missing our annual Summer Sizzler this year. 

 
We are going to hold a virtual online duck race at 6pm on 

Wednesday 22 July, which would have been the last day of school for 
many of you.... Ducks are £2 each to buy and you can buy as many as 

you would like.  
 

We will not be offering the normal 1st, 2nd and 3rd prizes…  
WE WILL BE OFFERING MUCH MORE! We are currently in the process 

of confirming prizes but these will have been donated by local 
businesses and the more donations we get, the more places win 

prizes! Therefore, if we receive five donations, the 1st five ducks in 
the race will win a prize and so on. 

 
To buy your ducks using PayPal, please send the total amount for the 

number of tickets you wish to purchase using your name or child’s 
name as the reference using the FRIENDS AND FAMILY option to 

brighstoneschoolassoc@gmail.com 
If you do not have PayPal; please get in touch for the bank details. 

 
LET’S GET QUACKING! 

 

 
 

 

Wednesday 22 July 
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